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Thank you Chair,
We thank the panelists for their very useful presentations, and would like to share with you the following remarks with view to strengthening the text:
1- In any international convention the preamble is a stand alone part and not considered as one of its articles. Thus we agree with Mr.Smith that the preamble paragraphs need to be separated from other sections that include different articles.

2- The language in the preamble part needs modification to be in line with the internationally agreed language used in other international human rights conventions, my delegation can share with you our proposal bilaterally in this regard.

3- The purposes and the principles of the UN Charter in the preamble section shall be mentioned in the preamble, guiding the implementation of the legally binding instrument. 

4- We also propose to add a reference to the important role of the TNCs and OBEs in achieving socio economic development in the preamble and to the sovereign rights of states to regulate and organize investment activities on its territories. 

5- As for article 14, we have heard the intervention of Mr. Smith today as well as the intervention of the Head of Treaty body Branch in the OHCHR, Ibrahim Salama, in the first day of the session, who brought to our attention the fact the this the very first treaty to be elaborated while a review of the treaty body will take place in 2020, we encourage to take the ongoing discussions in this context into consideration while elaborating the institutional arrangements, and we reserve our right to come to you with proposals in this regard.
6- Finally Mr. Chair, article 15 is of paramount importance we believe that it is the heart of the legally binding instrument and it has to be clearly drafted to avoid double interpretation, we would like to re- emphasize on the importance of avoiding imposing new burdens on the developing states. We would also like to express our support to art.15.3, we believe that this article will ensure the primacy of human rights over business and will contribute to preventing future human rights violations.

I Thank you chair.
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